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Isabel French

From: Nick Cardnell

Sent: 28 August 2014 09:47

To: Isabel French

Subject: FW: Landscape Sensitivity Assessment

From: Chris McIntyre

Sent: 27 August 2014 19:;51

To: DPD

Subject: Landscape Sensitivity Assessment

The PC would like to submit the following comments in respect of the above:

1. Such developments should not impose or be in close proximity to local communities

2. Sites should be identified that have very small visual impact away from roads and communities

3. Sites could be identified within brown field sites or waste lands alongside railway tracks and windmills in
industrial settings rather than green field sites

4, If all new farm and industrial buildings had solar panels affixed to them it would reduce the need for large scale
solar farms

Christine Mclntyre
Clerk to Halberton Parish Council and
Chartered Fellow of the Institute of Legal Executives
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